Ann Clark
M

From: Scott Turnmyre

Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2016 8:29 AM
To: Ann Clark

Subject: BOC Meeting

Good Morning,

My purpose for wanting to address the BOC on Sept. 6 is to ask that a check for $500 that was written to Ashe
County Parks & Recreation by the Ashe County Arts Council be the subject of a budget amendment to allow
that $500 to be put in as a line item in the ACPR 2016-17 budget to be used for improvements to our Russ
Blevins Shelter venue located at Ashe County Park,

Thanks!

Scott

R. Scott Turnmyre

Director

Ashe County Parks & Recreation
336.977.0780 (mobile)

336.982.6185 (Family Central Office)
336.982.2071 (Ashe Park Office)

scott turnmyre@ashecountygov.com ,
Pursuant to North Carolina General Statutes Chapter 132, Public Records, this electronic mail message and any attachments hereto, as
well as any electronic mail message(s) that might be sent in response to it may be considered public record and as such are subject to
request and review by, and disclosure to, third parties.




